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A message from the President  
 

Hi everyone 

Welcome to the Covid Comeback Newsletter, this is just a quick 

newsletter about our recent cruise, our upcoming cruises and 

what’s been going on behind the scenes. 

A big thanks to Connor for organising Saturday’s cruises, and 

thanks to Paul and Trudy for taking the group on the “Big 

Barossa” cruise.  We had to split the cruises in two to follow the 

government restrictions.  With the lifting of them now we will 

still do the flip side of the Covid Cruise on the 28th but after that 

we should all be able to get together in one big group.  Thanks to 

everyone that came along on both the cruises, although the 

weather wasn’t on our side it was still great to be able to drive 

our cars and socialise again.  The events team recently met and  

have some great cruises coming up for you so keep your eye out 

for upcoming flyers. 

As for General Meetings we are still working on this, I will touch 

base with The Oakden (B Social) this week and see how we go 

about getting back there for our meetings. 

On another note, if you would like to purchase any merchandise 

Pete will be putting an order in soon.  All the merchandise is 

pictured on the web site in the members section.  Let Pete know 

if you would like anything. 

Hope to catch up with you all soon, stay safe. 

Regards 

Brett Moseley 

President 

 

  

Covid Comeback 
2020 

 
General Meetings 

7:30pm 
Every 2nd Wednesday  

of the Month 
THE OAKDEN CENTRAL 

Corner of Fosters Road & Hilltop 

Drive, Oakden, SA 

Contact Us 

 

FPV & XR Car Club of SA Inc 

PO Box 56, Ingle Farm 

SA 5098 

 

0458 371 575 

 

 

info@fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

 

www.fpvxrclub.com.au 

 

FPV & XR Car Club –SA 

Incorporated  
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Covid Comeback Cruise – Big Barossa – 13th June 

Hosted by Paul and Trudy Minett 
 

I’ve renamed the cruise the bruise cruise, as every car was 

either Black or Blue or Grey. 

With the weather looking awful, there was every reason to stay 

in bed and leave our pride and joys tucked away in the garage.  But with the club cruise split in two for 

Covid, 10 cars and 18 brave souls assembled at Munno Para.  

Connor had planned a cruise and asked Trudy and myself to lead it.  We headed up to Kersbrook through 

fog so thick you could only see the car in front if they braked, then on to Mount Pleasant and Eden Valley. 

Anyone thinking that we would head up the sleepy Barossa Highway was soon pleasantly surprised by the 

route of tight bends and long straights.  We finished with a spectacular vista across the Barossa Valley as 

we descended into Tanunda. 

We finished with coffee and cake (and some shopping for some) in a warm spot at Wholers in Tanunda. 

Once again thanks to Connor for the great route. 

  



Just Cruising Newsletter                          Covid Comeback 2020 

 
 

                                                                        
  3 

 

Covid Comeback Cruise – Curvy – 13th June 

Hosted by Connor and Caitlin  

With our first cruise back I had hoped for clear skies and sun beating down onto our clean cars but mother 

nature had something else in mind and decided to welcome us back to our cruising lifestyle with rain and 

fog.  

We had 8 cars and 12 people attend the cruise and as we ventured up towards the freeway and around the 

devils elbow we were greeted with the thick fog.  Not being able to see a great deal everyone was taking it 

easy and the fog also split us up and a couple of members got lost. After some time we all regrouped and 

were back on our way.  

Whilst taking our time on the wet roads members still enjoyed the twists and turns that I had instore. After 

about 2 hours of driving we had arrived in Mount Barker and made our way to Millies bakery where 

members indulged in coffees, hot chocolates and cakes. 

Thanks to everyone who braved the weather and came along with me. 
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Committee Members 
 

President:   Brett Moseley 

Vice President:   Peter Wadham 

Secretary:   Robyn Moseley 

Treasurer:   Helen Wadham  
 

Events Coordinator:  Connor Moseley 

Events 1:   Paul Minett 

Events 2:   Tony Barbaro 

    Sue Hadwen 

All Ford Day Rep:  Paul Minett 

    Kim Malone 

    Sean Malone 

Editor:    Robyn Moseley 

Website Manager:  Sean Malone 

Catering Officer:  Lee Barbaro 

  

From the Editor 
Thank you for reading the special Covid Comeback Edition of the FPV & XR Car Club of SA’s 
Newsletter, Just Cruising. If you have any articles, photos, advertisements you would like to see in 
the newsletter, please email them to me at info@fpvxrclub.com.au and I will get them into the 
newsletter as soon as possible.   
Many thanks 
Robyn Moseley, Editor 

 
 
Our Reason for Being 

The FPV & XR Car Club SA is committed to providing a quality family 
orientated social club for those who enjoy driving their FPV, XR, 
Tickford, Ford Performance and specific Ford Heritage Vehicles, 
making new friends and having fun.  The club welcomes all friendly 
like-minded people with similar interests. 

Club Sponsors 

Club Supporters 


